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Ontario Making Investments in Care for People with Disabilities 

Construction of a New Facility will Assist March of Dimes Canada with 
Treatment and Care 

Today, Sudbury MPP Glenn Thibeault visited Wade Hampton House in Sudbury to 
announce an investment of 2 million dollars for the creation of a new building that will 
house six one-bedroom apartments and six single-occupancy bedrooms with fully shared 
living areas.  To be built on the same property of the current March of Dimes facility, this 
building will welcome 12 new consumers while employing up to 30 more staff. 

The investment will mean expanded care for patients living with complex Acquired Brain 
Injury.  This investment will also: 

 provide Sudbury with a new option when it comes to Long-Term Care Supportive 
Housing 

 transition patients who need long-term care out of the hospital system and into a 
facility that better suits their needs 

 allow our hospitals to focus on the patients that they are best suited to help  

This investment in complex acquired brain injury patient care is part of the government's 
plan to support care, create opportunity, and make life more affordable during this period of 
rapid economic change. The plan includes a higher minimum wage and better working 
conditions, free tuition for hundreds of thousands of students, easier access to affordable 
child care, and free prescription drugs for everyone under 25, and 65 or over, through the 
biggest expansion of medicare in a generation. 

QUOTES 
 

“The March of Dimes Wade Hampton House is an outstanding example of dedication and 
care.  I am proud to see that with this new investment, even more people living with 
complex acquired brain injury will get the best possible care.”   

Glenn Thibeault, Sudbury MPP  

 

 



“This investment will help build a home for people with acquired brain injuries so that they 
can access the care they need  in a home environment. It provides the much needed 
support to individuals while increasing the capacity in our healthcare system to provide the 
right care in the right place.” 

Jeremy Stevenson, CEO of the North East Local Health Integration Network (NE LHIN) 

“We have twenty-eight people waiting for this type of support.  This grant will help to 
address that, and help adults from the Northeast living with acquired brain injury to live 
independent and engaged lives right here in Northeastern Ontario.  We’re very proud of our 
work at Wade Hampton House.  Residents live in a home setting, close to their natural 
support networks, and received personalized services which also relieves pressure on their 
families. Clients set personal goals, which we help them meet. That’s the kind of support 
and care we’ll provide at the new location.” 
 
Andria Spindel, President and CEO of March of Dimes Canada’s Non-Profit Housing 
Corporation 

  

QUICK LINKS 
 

http://www.health.gov.on.ca/en/ 
 
http://www.health.gov.on.ca/en/ms/ecfa/healthy_change/ 
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Jeremy Dunton - Communications & Outreach Coordinator 
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4b – 555 rue Barrydowne Rd 
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